
SEYMOUR PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

August 8, 2019 {continuance of Public Hearing from July 11, 2019} 

The Seymour Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct a public hearing on July 11th, 2019 at 

6:4Spm in the Norma Drummer Room; Seymour Town Hall 1 First Street Seymour CT 06483 for the 

following application{s): 

Proposed section 18 text change 

All information for proposed text change is available for review at the Town Hall-1 First Street Seymour 

CT 06483 

At these hearings, interested persons can appear and be heard. Written communications will also be 

received. 

Dated at Seymour, Connecticut this 19th of June 2019 

Seymour Planning and Zoning Commission 

Joe Ziehl 

Chairman 


